Week beginning 12/12/22

STAR moments

Our Happy Leaves this week are In 3R: Noah for independently working on his handwriting at home. In 3L: Our happy leaf was awarded to Alisa for her independence when leaving school; acting responsibly. In 3GR:Leah-Rose showing independence in class with her Maths

Congratulations to the following Golden **Lunch Nominees:**

In 3GR - Liyana - For persevering despite finding work difficult

In 3L- Jood for her presentation vocabulary and effort in her science science this week.

In 3R - Ayan for his outstanding Diwali poster including information about why Diwali is an important celebration!



ear 3

his weeks learning

Year 3 also hosted a Christmas Carol Concert this week. The children did an amazing job at learning the songs and performed with confidence. I am sure you enjoyed it too!

In English we are coming to the end of our email writing! We created an email thread between Haward Carter and Lord Carnarvon. Next week we will publish these and then we will have some time to focus on some of our grammar skills.

In Maths we will be looking at dividing 2 digit numbers by a 1 digit number. We will be using our knowledge of times tables to help us divide.

In Science: We will be reaching the end of our Topic Forces and Magnets . We will be testing to see which objects are attracted to magnets and how magnets behave around each other. We will then reflect on what new knowledge we have learned.

In History We we will be reflecting on our Big Question and adding new knowledge

In D.T: We will be designing and decorating our puppets. We will also reflect on the designing process by commenting on successes and what we found challenging.

In R.E. this week we are celebrating light in a variety of religions. We are going to look at Diwali, Hanukkah and Christmas and write an invitation to a religious celebration of their choice.

In Computing, We ventured into NOW PRESS PLAY!! Children enjoyed learning about Tutankhamun. They explored the inside of the tomb and discovered amazing

In R.S.H.E. topic we have been looking at bullying. We have identified different types of bullying that people may experience and what we should do if we see it happening to someone else. This week we are creating a poster to prevent bullying that we will put up in our classrooms.

Wednesday 14.12.22: Christmas jumper and Christmas Dinner for all pupils. Christmas parties will be held on Thursday 15th December for year 3. Please donate some Christmas snacks, juice and fruit.

Friday 16.12.22: School closes at 12pm for the Christmas break.

Over to you...Home learning

Don't forget to log on to Mathletics and complete the work assigned to

you each day!

Continue to improve your reading skills by logging onto Bug Club each
day. Remember to share a chapter from your favourite book with someone at home too.

Strive to achieve your bronze, silver or gold awards on Times Tables

As well as this, we have a new way for you to access your spellings at

Go to https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/ and 'class login'

You can log on using these details: User name: star year 3 Password: spelling

Email:

vear3@star.newham.sch.uk Twitter:@Star Primary Website: https://star.newham. sch.uk/

Phone: 020 7476 5336